From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 3:10:15 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 11:00 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Donna Huitikka

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --
aciress: [

We are already charged an astronomical amount for hydro. Increasing the delivery charge is ridicious.
There are seniors, mimimum wage earners, wellfare recipients who live in the area. How do you expect
them to pay this ridicious cost and be able to live. How about laying off the all the people on the
Sunshine list instead of expecting low income earners to cover whatever costs you image need to be
covered. You charged us over 20 years on the Debt when you paid the CEO his bonus. The time now
is to look out for the little people instead of the money grubbers and get rid of these so called smart
meters. | can't believe you charge people who do not even have a smart meter hooked to their home
(eg) house burned down.

-- Attachment --
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